
       
Emma Bolkovatz 

Editor 
(704) 562-5378 

emmabolkovatz@gmail.com 
emmabolkovatz.wixsite.com/portfolio 

June 7, 2021 
 
Dear Portfolio Show Visitor, 
 
Thank you for joining my colleagues and me for our online portfolio 
show. I’m an aspiring editor, colorist, and sound designer who has a 
passion for storytelling for my audiences to enjoy.  
 
For me, film is much more than just an enjoyable pastime for people 
to appreciate every now and then. It is a creative outlet that 
connects me to other people who love the artform. I’ve always been 
someone who finds inspiration and solace in art. When I was in high 
school, I started off in photography and soon after started making 
short films for classes, which I realized was much more favorable 
because it required collaboration. For my senior project, I ended up 
making a full length film, and found my calling to develop a career 
in media production. 
 
At Portland State, I was asked to serve as an editor on a few small 
projects, and instantly fell in love with post production work. As I 
gained more experience, I discovered that editing is the point of 
the filmmaking process that not only finishes the story, but puts 
the entire puzzle together to realize the potential of the project. 
I dove into learning new software and formed good relationships with 
fellow students who I continued to work with throughout my college 
career.  
 
My attentiveness to detail and creative problem solving skills have 
allowed me to be effective across different environments and to 
adapt to the inevitable challenges that come with the territory.  I 
have enjoyed working with a diverse set of interesting people and 
get along well with collaborators partly because I always receive 
critical feedback eagerly and as a chance to improve my work product 
and skills. 
 
Thank you for taking time to view my portfolio. If you are 
interested in talking about film or editing, feel free to contract 
me. I hope you have a wonderful rest of your day! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Emma Bolkovatz 


